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our members?

Please e-mail your police-related .
submissions to It’s time to pay your 2014 ECPAAA Dues! They are only $20 and our

Ibenoit@vha.com Treasurer, Leah Benoit, will be collecting them at the March 18th

Submissions are due the first day meeting. Make check payable to ECPAAA. You can also mail your dues

of each month. to:

ECPAAA

Attn: Leah Benoit
1102 W. Euless Blvd.
http://www.ecpaaa.org/ Euless, TX 76040

Link to ECPAAA Web Page

Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.
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From the Desk of Chief Mike Brown

A huge THANK YOU to all of you who were able to come out and share the evening

with us when we honored the tremendous servants of the Euless Police Department.
It was a great night of food, friends and fellowship. That may have been the largest
Awards Banquet we ever hosted. The food was great and it was truly great to get to
see so many of you in attendance. If you were there then you know how special it
truly was.

Getting to hear the words of Steve Lineweaver as he challenged us all to be

17

“Uncommon Men and Women of Service!” it’s great to know that he is leading the
young men in his program and that a winning football program is just a byproduct of
the life skills and character traits he instills in them. What is hard to realize about
Coach Lineweaver is that his job is dependent upon the performance of 16, 17 and 18
year old boys. Then to know that he is more interested in their character than he is in
their performance on the field, gives you an insight to why he is so successful. One of
the main lessons I've learned from him is that if you care about the people you lead
more than you care about what you want them to do, they’ll surprise you with just

how successful they can be.

If you attended that banquet, then you heard the heart wrenching story told by Arlington PD Officer Charles Ladotto when he relived
the incident that almost took his life. Officer Ladotto was the officer who was shot by the suspect who was being arrested for the mur-
der of a 6 year old little girl in Saginaw. Officer Ladotto was there to present Captain Landers and Senior Corporal Murphree with Life
Saving Awards for the truly heroic efforts they made in saving his life. You could not walk away from his presentation and the story he
told of that incident without having a huge sense of pride in Capt. Landers and Sr. Corp. Murphree and you had to walk a little taller
because you were a member of the Euless Police Department. This was one of the most moving stories | had ever heard, | am so proud
of Gary and Todd. This was a truly amazing story, and knowing that Gary and Todd were an integral part of that investigation and the
saving of Officer Ladotto’s life reminds us all of how important it is to be ready for whatever is coming next, even if you don’t have a
clue of what that might be.

We also gave out two Unit Citations. We give those to members of the department who work together either in a formal or informal
work groups and accomplish some truly remarkable things. We awarded one to the Gary Gregg and Jerry Cook. Those two men are our
Information and Technology section. They keep all the computers, phones, networks, radios and building security systems up and run-
ning. They always do a great job, but this year they had to rebuild our entire radio system. Every radio we have was either replaced or
reprogramed, all the antennas were replaced, all the switches and computers that serve as the backbone of our radio system was
completely replaced. It was a 1.4 million dollar project and they brought it in under budget and on time. There is a lot more to that
story and would make a great topic for a CPAAA meeting.

We also honored Lt. Pavlik, Lt. Neill (Ret) and PSO Lead, Daniel with a Unit Citation for their work in a Task Force that focused on the
illegal sale and trafficking of tobacco products. They worked with our partners the ATF and Texas State Comptroller’s Office in an un-
dercover tobacco sting. They started this operation with no money and about 100 cases of cigarettes. Three years later they closed the
operation down, filed criminal cases on 14 defendants (each defendant pled guilty once they were confronted with the evidence ob-
tained by the Task Force), obtained restitution to the state of 2.5 million dollars in lost tobacco tax revenue and seized 5.4 million dol-
lars from the business operation of the Task Force. Another great topic for a CPAAA meeting.

Great people doing great things!!! Thanks for all you do for us!!

Your Servant,
Mike

Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.
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From the President — John Luna

Hello Everyone! Can you believe it is already the 3rd month of 2014. Only 9
months until 2015. | want to thank everyone who attended our Euless Police
Annual Awards Banquet. Thanks to everyone who put in minutes on behalf of
the ECPAAA and thanks to everyone who helped in the Warrant Round-up fund
raiser on March 3-7. Speaking of fund raiser, we have an excellent opportunity
for all to help in fund raising - how you asked?

Remember anniversaries, birthdays, memorials, family and friends by giving
them a gift that will last many years. Buy a memorial brick, you may choose
large or small and they will be remembered for years to come. Think of this - if
we all bought one brick, we would not have to stress/worry about raising funds.
See the order form at the end of the newsletter — complete it and send it in. Don't take a chance and be left out - buy
one for yourself.

Enjoy the month of March and ..... An Irish Blessing - May there always be work for your hands to do; May your purse hold
a coin or two; May the sun always shine on your windowpane; May a rainbow be certain to follow each rain; May the
hand of a friend always be near you; May God fill your heart with gladness to cheer you and May you be in heaven a half
hour before the devil knows you are dead.

EPD Liaison — Senior Corporal Tony Burnett

A lot has happened since we last spoke. The new CPA class is going well and the partici-
pants seem to have a lot of enthusiasm, | hope they all make the decision to join in
May. | have seen many of our members volunteering this month. One day | counted
ten of our Alumni at the Police Department serving in different areas around the build-
ing. Some were watering plants, putting out the speed trailer, working COP, putting
family violence packets together and sitting in the Sky Tower- absolutely awesome!
Chief Brown commented about it and | responded “Sir, its simple... | inspire them”.
(Wink)

It was great to see many of you at the Awards Banquet to congratulate all the recipi-

ents of this year’s awards. If you didn’t make it here is a list of the award winners.

Officer of the Year - Bryan Gardner, Distinguished Service - Brian Mabry, and Civilian of

the Year - Alisha Johnson, Distinguished Service for Civilian - Chris Courtney, Supervisor

of the Year - Brett Morgan, “Blackie” Sustaire Award - Michelle Hastings and Andy

Chesney, Certificates of Merit to Todd Bellah, Brandon Zachary, Brian Lord, Mark Har-

ris, Steve Snyder and Mike Privitt, Rookie of the Year - Derick Rogers, a Unit Citation was awarded to Danny Neil, Wayne Pavlik,
Brian Brennan and Kevin Daniel. A second Unit Citation was awarded to Gary Gregg and Jerry Cook. A Meritorious Conduct
Award and Life Saving Award was given to Gary Landers and Todd Murphree. Volunteer of the Year (Police) - Chaplain Mark
Massey and Volunteer of the Year for the ECPAAA was Loretta Doty. Mark Massey presented a Chaplains Heart Award to Mike
Brown and Wade Tice. It was a great evening.

I really like your decision to invite the officers to our meetings so you can get to know them. The Officer joining us for the March
meeting will be Officer Michael Moore. Please come meet him and hear how he is serving you. Also, | wanted to mention the
State Alumni Meeting this year being held in San Marcos, Texas July 27-29. | just wanted to mention it so more discussion can
follow in the next few months. Visit www.TCPAAconvention.org for additional information. See you around the station and
thanks for all you do for us!!!

Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.
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Officer Biography
Michael Moore

9

Date of Biography: March 2, 2014

Current title with EPD: Police Officer and Crime
Scene Tech

Year started and history with the EPD: Hire Date —
July 2011, Sworn in November 2011

9

Where were you born? Upstate New York

In what city do you currently live? Euless

Tell me a little about your family, spouse, children (ages), grandchildren, pets, etc. My mother is
from New York and my father is from Pennsylvania but they now live in Plano. | am the youngest of
4 kids and grew up in Plano. | have an older brother, an older sister and a twin brother. | graduated
from Plano Senior High School in 2005 and Sam Houston State University in 2010. | am engaged to
Stephanie and will be getting married March 22, 2014 near Houston.

We have one dog. ]

%@ i€

9

What are your hobbies? 0]
Watching sports- NFL- Pittsburgh Steelers, MLB- Texas Rangers, NHL- Dallas Stars and Shooting

What is your favorite part of being a police officer?

| like being outside and not stuck behind a desk. | also like the excitement of the job and that every ]
day and call is different. | like solving problems.

Any interesting or little-known facts about yourself... | am the son of a retired Fire Chief and my

twin brother was a Fire Fighter for several years. o)

Who is your favorite celebrity? Troy Polamalu (Pittsburgh Steelers Safety)

What is your favorite food? Mexican Food- Mainly Fajitas
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Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.
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FUND RAISER REMINDERS

Recycling Fund Raiser

If you have any of the items listed below and would like to recycle them, please bring them to the monthly ECPAAA

meetings or drop the items off in the ECPAAA office at the PD marked for recycling. We are accepting the following:

amplifier, audio player and recorder (tape, disc, digital), bar code scanner, broadcast equipment, cable TV box, calcula-

tor, camera (analog, digital), cassette player, CB radio, cell phone (with or w/o batteries), CD, computer wire (printer

cable, video cable, etc.), copier, desktop computer, DVD, equalizer, fax machine, gaming system and accessories, GPS
device, laptop (intact or broken), media storage (external hard drives, USB flash drives, memory cards, etc.), mixing

board, monitor, MP3, networking gear (router, switches), pager, POS terminal, power adapter, printer, receiver, tablet

PC (Nook, Kindle, iPad), telephone, TV, typewriter, universal power supply (battery back-up), vacuum cleaner and wire.

Email: tylervanhorne@hotmail.com

Craig’s List Fund Raiser

Don’t forget about our ongoing fund raiser! We would appreciate any donation you wish to make;
however, we understand that gently used power tools, lawn equipment, small appliances and furni-
ture sell the best. So check your closets, garages and storage sheds for those items that can be used
by others and then contact Tyler Van Horne. His contact information follows:

Phone Number: (817) 901-0774

Thank You's to ECPAAA

| want to thank the ECPAAA for the gift card for
Truluck’s that | received at the police banquet Friday
night. It is my 45" wedding anniversary this Friday,
Feb. 28 and thanks to you guys we are spending it at
Truluck’s.

Pam Trawick
Uniformed Patrol Division
Euless Police Department

To all the members of ECPAAA,

| just want to thank all of you for what you do for
us. And specifically for the gift card to an extremely
nice restaurant. Can’t wait to eat there!

Thank you,

Detective J. Montgomery #375
Euless Police Department
Criminal Investigation Division

February Volunteer Hours Comparison By Lou Baum

Month
2014 — 322 Hours
2013 — 474 Hours
14% Decrease

Year-to-Date
2014 — 698 Hours
2013 — 868 Hours

19% Decrease

Thanks for all the hours at Warrant Round Up, the regulars welcome a few new members to the fold. The Police Department has
several areas where you can volunteer your spare time, give John a call or email him and he will respond quickly. Be safe and

come serve our "servants" .

Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.




Partners in Policing Page 6

February 2014 Volunteer Hours

CID Clerical = 27 Hours 15 Minutes

Citizens On Patrol — 91 Hours 45 Minutes
Includes the following:
COP Car — 85 Hours 45 Minutes
COP Sky Tower — 6 Hours 0 Minutes
Number of Handicap Citations Issued — 6

Courts — 12 Hours 45 Minutes

Crime Victims Assistance Program — 7 Hour 0 Minutes
Euless Radio Club — 17 Hours 0 Minutes

Jail =9 Hours 0 Minutes

Meetings — 64 Hours 0 Minutes
Includes the following:
ECPAAA Meeting — 56 Hours 30 Minutes

Miscellaneous — 17 Hours 0 Minutes
Speed Trailer — 9 Hours 30 Minutes
Vehicle Maintenance — 59 Hours 0 Minutes
Watering of Plants — 7 Hours 30 Minutes
Grand Total — 321 Hours 45 Minutes
February National Value of Volunteer Time — $7,116.90

2014 YTD National Value of Volunteer Time — $15,453.72

February Meeting — 33 Alumni Members Present

Upcoming Events

March 11 — City Council Meeting, 7:00 pm, City Hall, 201
N. Ector Drive

March 12 — Amateur Radio Euless, 7:00 pm, Euless Po-
lice Department Emergency Operations Center

March 18 — ECPAAA Board Meeting, 6:00 pm; General
Meeting, 7:00 pm, Euless Police Department

March 20 — Water Forum—Landscape Planning Pays Off,
7:00 pm, City Hall, 201 N. Ector Drive

March 25 — City Council Meeting, 7:00 pm, City Hall, 201
N. Ector Drive

April 5 — Texas Trash Off, 9:00 am—12:00 Noon, ECPAAA
Volunteers Meet at Euless Police Department

April 5 — CPAANT Regional Meeting, 10:00 am—12:00
noon, Cedar Hill (for location & directions visit
www.cpaant.org)

April 8 — City Council Meeting, 7:00 pm, City Hall, 201 N.
Ector Drive

April 9 — Amateur Radio Euless, 7:00 pm, Euless Police
Department Emergency Operations Center

April 12 — Hazardous Material Collection Day (CRUD),
9:00 am—11:00 am, City Hall, 201 N. Ector Drive

April 15 — ECPAAA Board Meeting, 6:00 pm; General
Meeting, 7:00 pm, Euless Police Department

Tyler Van Horne — 3/1
Sharon Finnegan — 3/6
Barbara Niziolek — 3/10
Judy Rick — 3/11
Helen Wagner — 3/11

=
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Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.
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Happy Birthday ECPAAA Members =

Betty Priddy — 3/12
Ann-Marie Snitz — 3/12
Misty Engelmann — 3/13
Chris Shanahan — 3/13
Kenny Olmstead — 3/21

Kristen Cayey — 3/24
Jean Nuber — 3/26
Lorri Henderson — 3/27
Karen Duncan — 3/31
Molly Maddux — 3/31
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EULESS CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
EXECUTIVE BOARD AND GENERAL MEETING MINUTES
February 18, 2014

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING — The meeting was called to order at 6:19 pm.

ATTENDEES: Leah Benoit, Jerry Goad, John Luna, Chris Shanahan, Geri Sorg, Rose-Marie Stevens, Peggy Vandiver, Julie Watkins and
Liaison Senior Corporal Tony Burnett

Committees: John proposed and it was agreed that we want to give members the opportunity to think about and sign up for a com-
mittee of their choice. A list of committees will be distributed via email.

Bricks: John confirmed that Lou Baum is responsible for making sure that the bricks are placed in the courtyard; however, another
order is expected, so the bricks we now have and the bricks that are expected will be laid at a later time.

Refreshments for the Meetings: John proposed that we look for someone to coordinate the refreshments—bringing them, serving
them, etc. A request will be made at the general meeting.

Having Police Officers Attend the Meetings: Tony has talked to the Chief about the idea, and the Chief endorsed it. Tony plans to start
the program in March. The officers will be asked to speak for 5 — 10 minutes. Peggy said that she had already talked to four officers
who have agreed to attend the meetings.

Arbor Daze: We have received an invitation to get a table for Arbor Daze. John will submit the paperwork. Arbor Daze is scheduled
for April 26 and 27.

The Warrant Roundup is scheduled for March 3 -7, 2014.

Last month, it was proposed that a mini-auction could be conducted at the awards banquet for gift cards to area restaurants; however,
the Police Department decided that they did not want to promote a mini-auction. It was believed that this would send the wrong mes-
sage. They believed that the gift cards the ECPAAA wanted to donate could be used as door prizes. It was decided that we would rec-
ommend to the membership that the gift cards be donated to the Police Department to use as door prizes. If the membership agrees,
we will ask that the ECPAAA be given credit for donating the gift cards.

ECPAAA Website: Some of our members have an issue with the fact that the City controls our website. There is a question as to
whether or not our organization actually voted to have this arrangement put into place. The Board will abide by the decision of the

membership.

The meeting closed at 6:51 p.m.

GENERAL MEETING — The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. and opened with prayer and the Pledge.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jerri Balkon, Melody Balkon, Minuet Balkon, Lou Baum, Leah Benoit, Perry Brockmeyer, Sherri Browning, Shirley
Daily, Jerry Goad, Doris Hammond, Mark Hummert, Loren Johnson, Pete Jones, Sandi Jones, John Koren, John Luna, Don Martin,
Anniece McKanna, Leo Neal, Barbara Niziolek, Dana Nuber, Jean Nuber, Kenny Olmstead, Chris Shanahan, Barney Snitz, Geri Sorg, Rose
-Marie Stevens, Faye Stinneford, Tim Stinneford, Tyler Van Horne, Peggy Vandiver, Susan Vest, Julie Watkins

OLD BUSINESS

Tim Stinneford moved that the minutes be approved; Melody Balkon seconded the motion. The minutes were approved by voice vote.

Sandi Jones moved and JR Goad seconded the motion to approve the treasurer’s report. The report was approved by voice vote.

General Meeting Minutes continued on Page 8

Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.
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EULESS CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
EXECUTIVE BOARD AND GENERAL MEETING MINUTES
February 18, 2014

General Meeting Minutes continued from Page 7
NEW BUSINESS

Committees: After some discussion, John indicated that he would send an email to the members with the list of committees so that
they consider a preferred area of service.

Bricks: The information provided at the Board meeting was shared.

Refreshments at the Meetings: After some discussion, Leo Neal and John Koren moved and seconded the motion that we do not pro-
vide food at the meetings. This motion did not carry. It was decided that the members could bring desserts and snacks if they so
choose. No formal arrangement would be made.

Arbor Daze: Julie Watkins and Geri Sorg moved and seconded the motion that we acquired a booth as we had been invited to do. Jer-
ry Goad indicated that he had a schedule for volunteers.

Warrant Roundup: Leah Benoit asked for volunteers She pointed out that this was a significant fund raiser for the organization. A
sign-up sheet was circulated.

Treasurer’s Announcements: Leah announced that there had been some success with using Craig’s List to sell items as a fund raising
activity. We have received a check from Safeway for $41.71 as part of our grocery care fund raiser. Leah described how the Police
Department would prefer to use the gift cards we wanted to donate to them to use at the Awards Banquet. After some discussion Jerri
Balkon moved and Geri Sorg seconded the motion to donate the gift cards to use as door prizes with the proviso that they indicated
that they were donated by ECPAAA.

Web Site: Some of our members expressed issue with the fact that the City controls our website. There is a question as to whether or
not our organization actually voted to have this arrangement put into place. Doris Hammond said that this issue was voted on in May
2012, and it was decided at that time to allow the city to maintain our website. After additional discussion, Doris Hammond moved
and Sandi Jones seconded the motion that money be returned to the budget for maintaining the website. It was decided that we
would take control of our own website and that Chris would continue to maintain it.

Jerry Goad announced the following volunteer opportunities:

Trash Off, April 5 — needs five or six more volunteers

Crud, April 12 — need three or four more strong volunteers who could help with lifting
Booth for Arbor Daze, April 26 - 27

Parade of Lights, December 6

Open House, October 4

Crud, September 27

Tony Burnett indicated that he would be inviting police officers to our meetings to give us the opportunity to meet them. Many of us
are not acquainted with the newer officers. Tony also reported that the next CPA class is scheduled to start February 20, and they now
have 17 enrollees.

Weapons of Mass Destruction: Lou Baum introduced this presentation which consisted of an informative video.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. after a motion by Tim Stinneford that was seconded by Melody Balkon.

Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.
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February 2014 Treasurer's Report

INCOME Carry Over February YTD Income Annual Budget Over/Under Budget

12/31/13 Balance in Checking $6,080.52,
Afghan Fundraiser $0.00 $30.00 -$30.00
BBQ Dinner/Silent Auction $0.00 $10,000.00 -$10,000.00
Brick Sales $1,050.00 $1,050.00 $35.00 $1,015.00
Craigslist Fundraiser $300.00 $300.00 $0.00 $300.00
CRUD Day $0.00 $700.00 -$700.00
Donations/Outside Income $203.76 $203.76 $500.00| -$296.24
Grocery Care Cards $41.71 $41.71 $40.00 $1.71
Membership Dues $240.00 $900.00 $1,600.00 -$700.00
Member Merchandise $0.00 $150.00| -$150.00|
Recycle Program (Cans & Cartridges) $0.00 $200.00| -$200.00|
Recycle Program (Electronics) $0.00, $50.00 -$50.00|
Fundraisers $0.00 $250.00) -$250.00
Warrant Roundup $0.00 $840.00 -$840.00
Funds Used to Cover Major Projects $0.00 $13,310.00 -$13,310.00

Total Income $1,835.47 $2,495.47 $27,705.00 -$25,209.53

. Total | $608052 |  $857599 $8575.99 | |
EXPENSES Carry Over February YTD Expenses  Annual Budget = Over/Under Budget
9-1-1 Day $0.00 $325.00 -$325.00
Audit - Treasurer's Records $0.00 $500.00 -$500.00
BBQ Silent Auction $0.00 $5,000.00 -$5,000.00
Bricks $0.00 $300.00 -$300.00
Checking Account Expenses $0.00 $30.00 -$30.00
CPANNT Dues $0.00 $25.00 -$25.00
CPANNT Convention $0.00 $125.00 -$125.00
Fundraisers $0.00| $1,000.00 -$1,000.00
Expenses Not Categorized $219.75 $219.75 $250.00 -$30.25
Honorarium Awards and Gifts $0.00 $50.00 -$50.00)
Member Merchandise Items $0.00 $150.00 -$150.00
Memorials and Gifts $0.00 $150.00 -$150.00
Office Supplies $32.75 $32.75 $300.00 -$267.25
PALS Summer Camp $0.00 $1,200.00 -$1,200.00
Police Appreciation Week $0.00 $600.00 -$600.00
Police Chief Wish Projects $0.00 $6,000.00 -$6,000.00
Police Honor Guard $0.00 $10,000.00 -$10,000.00|
Police Officer Christmas Meals $0.00 $400.00 -$400.00
Postage/Envelopes for Newsletters $0.00 $200.00 -$200.00
President Awards $0.00 $150.00 -$150.00
Social Events $0.00 $300.00 -$300.00
Water by the Gallon $650.00 -$650.00
Total Expenses $252.50 $252.50 $27,705.00 -$27,452.50
Money Transferred to Savings

Money Transferred from Savings Note: The Outside Income of $203.76 is
Funds Available in Checking . a refund from Chris Shanahan for

ECPAAA Website Hosting. A check was

SAVINGS ACCOUNT written to Chris for the domain name
Major Projects/Future Projects $19,327.69, $19,327.69 44 hosting at the February meeting out
Interest from Savings Account $0.59 $1.24 Gfthe Expenses Not Categorized budget
Savings Deposit $0.00 jtem. After the February meeting, the
Savings Withdrawal $0.00]

. . . Chief called a meeting and it was decid-
Funds Available in Savings EEEPERE] o to let the City host the website.

Total ECPAAA Funds $27,652.42

Our Mission: To provide the citizens of Euless a better understanding of the dedication and integrity of the police department.




Etch Your Name in Euless History

Join your friends, neighbors and business leaders in the courtyard at our W. M.
(Blackie) Sustaire Law Enforcement Center. The Euless Citizens Police Academy
Alumni Association, as part of an ongoing fundraiser, is selling monogrammed
pavers to the public, which will be placed around the beautiful bronze policeman
statue. The everlasting monogrammed paver of your family’s name, children,
business or in loving memory will be forever remembered. We are a 501(c)(3)
organization and your purchase is fully tax deductible. The prices of the pavers
are as follows:

4” x 8” Paver (16 letters per line — 3 lines) $35.00 each
1’ x 1’ Paver (16 letters per line — 5 lines) $175.00 each

Use lines 1 through 3 if purchasing a 4” x 8” paver.
Use lines 1 through 5 if purchasing a 1’ x 1’ paver.

To order a monogrammed paver, please fill out the following information: (PLEASE PRINT)

Line 3

Line 4 (1’ x 1’ Only)

Line 5 (1’ x 1’ Only)

Name: Total Enclosed:

Address: S

Make Check Payable to: ECPAAA

Phone Number:

Please mail this form along with your payment to: ECPAAA
Attention: Leah Benoit
1102 W. Euless Boulevard
Euless, TX 76040

You will receive a confirmation letter along with a tax-deductible receipt upon receipt of your order form.



